

First Church Preschool Walking Field Trip Form

Dear Parents.

There are times during the school year when the children may have the opportunity to participate in a walking field trip around the grounds of the school, to the library, or other local businesses and community resources. These trips will be related to the unit of study that the school is exploring.

This is a wonderful way to expose children to local resources and relationships between curriculum and community.

Your written permission is required to participate.

We would like to secure your permission in advance for those possible trips.

You will be notified in advance of any field trip with specific information.

No child will be permitted to participate in a walking field trip without parental consent. We look forward to exploring the world around us.

I give permission for my child to accompany their class on walking field trips planned and supervised by First Church Preschool. Staff will ensure a safe walking route and supervision to and from school. I understand that no field trip will take place without a safe ratio of adults to children. We will request parents to help if we choose to go off site for a field trip.

Student Name	
Parent Signature	_Date

*In house field trips are in place where the children will not have to leave the building. This form is for potential trips that the teachers may find valuable.